


Saturday Vigil 

5:00 p.m.  

 

Sunday 

Mass on the Grass 

Outdoors 

8:30 a.m.  

 

Indoor Mass 

10:30 a.m. 

 

12:30 p.m. 

 

Daily Mass (M-W)  

8:00 a.m.  

PASTOR: MSGR. KEVIN KOSTELNIK 

stjoseph@stjosephlb.org 

Deacon Shane Cuda                                               sfcuda@yahoo.com 

Deacon Tom Halliwell                                       dcntom@stjosephlb.org  

Sr. Eva     (Adult Faith Formation Director)           sreva@stjosephlb.org 
 

Office Manager           Brenda Pineda           (562) 594-4657 

Office Assistant                       Joyce Castaneda        (562) 594-4657 

Pastoral Council           Shelley Padilla            (562) 594-4657 

Finance Council           George Zuluaga         Zuluaga@aol.com 

Safeguard The Children           Parish Office              (562) 594-4657 

Parish Bulletin Editor           Brenda Pineda           bulletin@stjosephlb.org 

Website Coordinator              Mike Santy                 msanty@verizon.net  

 

St. Joseph School: Margaret Alvarez, Principal 

(562) 596 -6115                sjknights.net         Fax: (562) 596-6725 

Assistant Principal:               Madison Alba               

Religious Education: Marc Leon, DRE   

(562) 598-0519                 marc@stjosephlb.org 
 

Children's Formation (1st-8th Grade)                         michelle@stjosephlb.org 

Administrative Assistant:                                Michelle Johnson 

High School Ministry & Confirmation:           Liz Moreno  

OCIA:                                       Sr. Eva                         sreva@stjosephlb.org  

 

Parish Ministries & Organizations 

Baptism Preparation               Brenda Pineda                 (562) 594-4657 

Director of Music                       Vivian Doughty                (562) 594-4657 

Eucharistic Ministry                    Tonet Risko                 riskotonet@yahoo.com  

Lectors               Steve Koppenheffer         (714) 299-6644 

Meditation                    Frank Mckown           (310) 633-1744 

Esther Ministry        Virginia Young          estherministry1@gmail.com 

Hospitality Ministry                Deborah Rollinger           (562) 594-4657 

Movement For A Better World   Tim Clark                        (562) 431-4385 

Senior Group                   Marilyn North            (562) 519-0154  

Knights Of Columbus                 Marty Vezzetti                 (702) 401-5247 

Engaged Encounter                 Paciano & Molly Diaz      Ktmr@Sbcglobal.Net  

Natural Family Planning            Greg & Beth Gath            (562) 377-5877 

Precious Life Shelter              Cynthia San Jose          csanjoselaw@aol.com  

Boy Scouts               Jeff Baer                         (562) 537-6722 

  Sacristans               Joe Dang                        (562) 493-2198 

 Homebound Ministry                Patty Brunter               pjbstampin@aol.com  

 Bereavement Ministry              May Pace                        (562) 833 -6370 

 Cursillo              Tom & Marie Newton    tjn8343@gmail.com  

 Parish Fair                                Conny Frost               sjparishfair@gmail.com 

 Environment                            Jessica Gil                      bpax.g4@gmail.com  

 Family Altar Servers        Monica Wissuchek    stjfamilyaltarservers@gmail.com 

 Welcome Christ Renews His Parish    Diane Ohde       stjlbwelcome@gmail.com 

Our Parish_________________________ 

Mass Schedule 

Reconciliation 

Saturdays 

3:45-4:30 p.m.  

Inside Church  

Adoration  

First Fridays 

8:00-9:00 a.m. 
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Letter From Our Pastor 

Dear Parish Family: 

 

Welcome to the 2
nd

 Sunday of Advent.  As we 

journey with St. Luke in his Gospel, he introduces 

us to St. John the Baptist, the cousin of Jesus who 

is telling the people to make straight a path for 

the Lord.  The Baptist calls the people to 

metanoia, which means òchangeó.  Advent is also 

the time when God wants us to change, to be 

more like his Son, Jesus Christ who birthday we 

celebrate in less than three weeks!! 

 

Thanks to the 150+ parishioners who came to 

hear Deacon Steve Greco.  He inspired us with his 

reflections and he got us all singing!  May his 

ministry and love for the Lord continue to grow 

and inspire others.  

 

Today, Sunday, December 8
th
 is normally a 

Holyday honoring the Solemnity of the 

Immaculate Conception of the Blessed Virgin 

Mary, who is our national Patroness.  The Sunday 

of Advent takes precedence over a Solemnity or 

Feast. The Holy See has communicated, òThat the 

Feast must be observed as a day of Obligation by 

being transferred to Monday, December 9. The 

Vigil Mass for the Holy Day cannot be celebrated 

at any hour on Sunday, December 8.ó Therefore, 

we will have two Holyday Masses in honor of 

Our Lady on Monday, December 9 at 8:00 AM 

and 7:00 PM. In accord with the canonical 

directives from Rome, there will be no Vigil Mass 

on Sunday night. 

 

Movement for a Better Worlds Annual Christmas 

Present Drive begins this weekend. The Christmas 

trees are set up in the Church and theyõve been 

decorated with envelopes with information about 

one child from the 108 families weõll be 

supporting as a parish community for Christmas. A 

tree will be set up by the outside gate for the 8:30 

Mass. Please take one or more of the envelopes, 

buy a present for the child, wrap the gift with 

Christmas paper and most importantly, bring the 

gift to the church or the parish office by 12:30 PM 

next Sunday, December 16. Youõll also see that 

gift cards are an option for the older children. 

Thank you for supporting these families and we 

will be meeting at Saint Cornelius on Saturday, 

December 21 at 8:15 AM for distribution of all the 

boxes of food and gifts to the families. 

 

Like many of your households, St. Josephõs had to 

pay our property taxes this past week. The taxes 

continue to climb and for the 2024 -2025 year, 

your parish property taxes are $16,038.24!!!  

Please start praying and discerning about your 

Annual Christmas gift ð your generous Christmas 

gift is a blessing with all the increased expenses we 

are incurring!! 

 

Have a Blessed Advent week!! 

 

Advent Blessings, 

Msgr. Kevin 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New AC/Heating ducts and fire sprinkler systems 

are being installed in the ceiling. 
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Parish Year-end Giving  

 

Thank you all for your continuing generosity to St Joseph and its ministries. Many of 

you will be considering your Christmas and year-end giving.  In addition, to traditional 

contributions through envelopes or Faith Direct, please keep in mind other 

opportunities available to you such as:   

 

Gifts of appreciated assets ð Gifts of securities, stocks and bonds directly to St 

Josephõs may provide tax advantages when transferred to a St Joseph Church ð 

Long Beach before they are sold. If you have held your securities for more than 

one year, you may find that your gift may provide a twofold tax benefit ñ

creating an income tax deduction and avoiding the capital gains tax that would 

have been due upon their sale. For more information see https://lacatholics.org/

stock/.  

 

IRA Charitable Contribution - If you are over 70 ½ you may be able to make a gift 

to Saint Joseph Church ð Long Beach through a Qualified Charitable Distribution 

(QCD) directly from your Individual Retirement Account (IRA). To determine if 

you qualify, please contact our office or your Financial Advisor for details. 

https://lacatholics.org/individual -retirement-account/.  

 

If you decide to utilize one of these methods, please be sure to indicate your donation 

should go to Saint Joseph Church ð Long Beach.  If you have any questions, please 

contact the Parish office.  

  

Please be mindful of distribution request deadlines required by your custodial 

institution.    

 

Your St Joseph Finance Council   
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Come to the Welcome Christ Re-
news His Parish retreat weekend. It 
is an incredible experience that will 
help you discover what's missing in 
your life and what to do about it. 
Whether you want to connect with 
other Men or Women in the parish, 
improve your prayer life, or just take 
a break from the craziness of your 
everyday to have fun, you will find 
what you are looking for and more. 
 
The next Welcome Christ Renews 
His Parish retreats will be on Satur-
day March 1

st
 and Sunday March 2

nd
 

2025 for the Women.  And the Menôs 
Retreat will be Saturday March 15

th
 

and Sunday March 16
th
 2025 

 
Please visit our parish website to 
learn more and to sign up.  Registra-
tion is now open. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
www.stjosephlb.org/welcome-Christ-

renews/ 
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